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April 16, 2019 

 
Filed on RESS and Sent via Courier 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. Application for Leave to Construct a Natural Gas Pipeline in the 

Municipality of Chatham-Kent 
Board File No.: EB-2018-0188 

 
 
We are counsel to Anwaatin Inc. and in receipt of the Registrar’s letter dated April 16, 2019. 
 
We are currently out of the office in the Ontario Court of Appeal arguing the constitutional 
reference case on the Greenhouse Gas Pollution Pricing Act, which is scheduled to conclude at 
the end of the day on Thursday, April 18, 2019. We therefore will have limited ability to seek 
instructions within the timeline stipulated by the Registrar in her letter. We therefore respectfully 
request that the Board extend its deadline for our response until Tuesday, April 23, 2019. 
 
We appreciate your consideration of this request. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Lisa (Elisabeth) DeMarco 

c. W.T. (Bill) Wachsmuth, Enbridge Gas Inc. 
 Larry Sault, Anwaatin Inc. 
 Don Richardson, Shared Value Solutions Ltd. 


